
 

    
   

Our Ref: LMC.SHT/introyr10 
 
14 November 2023 
 
Dear Families 
 
Introduction from the new Head of Year 10 
  
My name is Laura McLoughlin, and I am writing to introduce myself as the new Head of Year 10 at 
Stowmarket High School. I am excited to work closely with both you and your children to ensure a 
positive and successful academic year. 
  
As the Head of Year, my primary focus is on the welfare and academic progress of our students. I am 
here to support them through the challenges and triumphs of their GCSEs, as well as address any 
concerns you have along the way. 
  
Communication is key, this can be a very challenging time for students in many ways, and I 
encourage an open and collaborative relationship between parents, students, and the school. I will 
be taking over any existing concerns, however, if you feel there’s anything specific you would like to 
discuss, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me via email on l.mcloughlin@stowhigh.com  
  
I look forward to getting to know the students and yourselves, and working together to create a 
positive, nurturing, and productive learning environment for Year 10. 
  
Thank you for your support and I look forward to meeting you soon. 
  
Best Regards 
  
Mrs L McLoughlin 
Head of Year 10 
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